
Public Consultation Event
29th November 2013, 4pm – 7pm

The Lophams Village Hall, Church Lane, North Lopham
between North Lopham and South Lopham

An opportunity to find out more about the proposals.  

If you are unable to attend and would like more information, please contact us at:  

jane.hunting@richardpike.co.uk, sam.jones@richardpike.co.uk or david@pcreltd.com

01603 611323
We look forward to meeting you
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